
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Brookfield Road closed between Forkes Road and Third 
Concession Road November 4 - 5 
November 2, 2021 

Brookfield Road will be closed between Forkes Road and Third Concession Road 

starting at 7 a.m. on Thursday, November 4, until 7 p.m. on Friday, November 5 to 

accommodate the rehabilitation of the CN rail crossing. 

There will be two detours in place:  

Detour D-1 will direct traffic east from Brookfield Road along Forkes Road and/or Third 

Concession Road to Troup Road; and  

Detour D-2 will direct traffic west from Brookfield Road along Forkes Road and/or Third 

Concession Road to White Road, as per the detour map below.  

There will be no through access for emergency vehicles at the rail crossing on 

Brookfield Road to the south of Forkes Road.  

Residents within the affected area will always have access to their driveways. 

Questions?  

CN Public Inquiry Contact: email contact@cn.ca or call 1-888-888-5909 

City of Port Colborne Contact: email municipalconsent@portcolborne.ca or  

call 905-835-2900 x226 
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